
 

Ref: REC/Showcase/EL 
 
 
 
2nd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
 
We are so proud of how well our Reception children have settled this half term. All children have 
had the opportunity to play and explore in their new environments and continue to develop their 
friendships.  
 
To celebrate the end our first Cornerstones project 'Me and My Community' we would like to invite 
you into school to give your child an opportunity to show you their favourite memory in their 
journey with us.  
 
On Thursday 26th October at 1:30pm, we will be holding a 'Reception Showcase'. During the 
showcase you will have the opportunity to view some of your child's learning and enjoy an afternoon 
in school together.  
 
Entrance will be through the Library doors. Due to space and fire restrictions, there is a limit of 1 
guest for each child. We look forward to sharing this special event with you. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below if you will attend our showcase event. Thank you for your 
continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher         
                                 

 
 

Reception Showcase – 26th October 2023 
 

 
Child’s name: ............................................................................................. Class: ……………………………….. 
 
I will be attending this event 
 
Signed:........................................................................................................ Date:.................................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................................ 

 


